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THOSE PRESENT: 

R. J. DAVIS 220-12E 
L. C. KROGH 223-6SE 
J. D. LAZERTE 236-I 
R. A. NELSON 218-3 
J. A. PENDERGRASS 220-2E(/~ 
R. A. PROKOP 236-3B~ 
T. J. SCHEUERMAN 220-2E~) 
F. A. ~BE[ ZzO-zL 

Those present met on May 8, Ig78 to discuss results of the 90 day 
animal studies carried out at International Research and Develop- 
ment Corporation. The dosing phase of the studies on rats using 
FC-95, FM-3422 and FC-143 have been completed. Results indicate 
that FC-95, FM-3422 and FC-143 are toxic. 

After a review of the data and a review of the March 16, 1978 EPA 
guidelines for reporting substantial risk under the Toxic Substances 
Control Act, it was decided that the toxicity of FC-95, FM-3422 and 
FC-143 does not constitute a substantial risk and should not be 
reported at this time. 
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